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Reference:   FOI.3745.20 

Subject:    Rebate schemes and QIPP/efficiency saving prescribing schemes 

Date of Request: 3 August 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
Could you please provide me with the details of any prescribing rebate schemes and 
QIPP/efficiency saving prescribing schemes active within your CCG for the current financial year 
2020-21? 
 
1. Current Primary Care Prescribing Rebate Schemes (19/20). 

(Please distinguish which rebates are aligned to Prescqipp and which are independent) 
 

Name of Scheme Drug(s) covered Aligned to Prescqipp Independent of Prescqipp 

    

    

 
2. Which current QIPP Prescribing Schemes 20/21. 
 

Name of Scheme Drug(s) covered 

  

  

 
3. What is the current years (20/21) CCG QIPP/efficiency savings plan target for your organisation? 
  
4. What is the value of the prescribing element for the current year (21/22) CCG QIPP/efficiency 

savings plan target for your organisation? 
  
5. Does your CCG (or any of its constituent members) use the GP prescribing decision support 

software known as “DXS” (As can be found here: http://www.dxs-systems.co.uk/)?  Y/N 
 
Response: 
 
I regret to inform you that Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) does not hold the information 
requested. Primary Care rebates are managed centrally by the All Wales Medicines Procurement 
Specialist Pharmacist, a Primary Care Service provided by NHS Wales Shared Services 
Partnership (NWSSP). 
 
We would therefore recommend that you redirect your request to the Freedom of Information Team 
in NWSSP, who may be able to help you with your enquiry:- 
 
shared.services@wales.nhs.uk or alternatively, you can contact: Tim Knifton, Information 
Governance Manager, 4-5 Charnwood Court, Heol Billingsley, Parc Nantgarw, Cardiff, CF15 7QZ. 
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